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Chris Abele, County Executive 

FROM:  Scott B. Manske, Comptroller 

SUBJECT: Processing of Payroll based on Court Decision and County Board Actions - Update 

I am issuing this memo to provide updated information regarding the guidelines being followed   by my 
Payroll Division to process payroll changes that result from the implementation of File No. 17-452 related 
to County employee compensation and the decision in 16-CV-2888, Lipscomb vs Abele.  My staff and I 
have worked extensively with our outside counsel to assist in interpretation and implementation of these 
compensation/payroll changes.  County Corporation Counsel was unable to offer my office assistance on 
these matters due to a conflict of interest. All guidelines included in my memo of June 8, 2017, are being 
implemented.  To clarify the implementation of reclassifications, it is important to note that only 
reclassifications into pay grades in use on January 1, 2014, will be recognized. 

 If you have any questions regarding these guidelines please contact myself or Deputy Comptroller 
Michelle Nate. 
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